Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
School Districts
Request for Qualifications (RFQ)-Professional Services for Facility Condition Assessment and Planning Services Consultant/OFDC-RFQ-003-16

NOTICE TO PROFESSIONAL CONSULTANTS-OFFICE OF FACILITIES DESIGN AND CONSTRUCTION-Duval County Public Schools-Request for Qualifications (RFQ) OFDC-RFQ-003-16. Professional Services for Facility Condition Assessment and Planning Services Consultant-Publish date March 4, 2016. The Office of Facilities Design and Construction announces that professional services are required for a contract for Facility Condition Assessment and Planning Services Consultant for Duval County Public Schools. The firm selected under this contract will be responsible for specific assigned tasks associated with Facility Condition Assessments and planning services. This will be a multiple award contract for an initial period of one year with an option to renew for four additional one-year periods. The selected firm shall be required to execute the Duval County School Board standard form of agreement. Applicants are advised that studies, plans, drawings, data, and software become the property of the Owner. Applications are to be sent to: Duval County Public Schools, Facilities Design and Construction, 1701 Prudential Drive, 5th Floor, Jacksonville, FL 32207-8182, PROJECT MANAGER: Richard Beaudoin, PHONE NO.: (904)390-2358. RESPONSE DUE DATE: RFQ RESPONSES ARE DUE ON OR BEFORE APRIL 7, 2016 AND WILL BE ACCEPTED UNTIL 4:00 PM. OEO GOALS: Encouragement. Information on the selection process can be found at http://www.duvalschools.org/ Follow website to Departments / Facilities/ Professional Services Selection Booklets / Selection of the FCI-Planning Services Consultant (DOCX).
